
The Parish Post 
The latest news from Skipton Parish Church CE Primary School 

14th May 2021 

This week’s Pride of Parish have been: 
Suffolk:  Cherry and Mason 

Cotswold: Amelia and Harry 

Swaledale: Matthew and Maddie 

Teeswater: Elsie and Logan 

Dorset Downs:  Noah and Sebastian 

 

Dalesbred: Amelia and Jacob 

Oxford:  Orla and Edward 

Cheviot:  Layla and Noah 

Herdwick: Rose and Jake 

Well done, we’re all proud of you! 

 

This week’s TT Rockstars have been: 
Teeswater: Heidi 

Dorset Downs:  Alice 

Dalesbred: Megan 

Oxford:  Amie 

 

Cheviot:  Khadijah 

Herdwick: Harvey 

Well done everyone 

 Information from the Children’s and 

Family Support Team at NYCC 
 

Recovery College course: 

 

Our new online resource ADAPT (After Diagnosis 

of Autism Parent support Training) is for parents 

of children and young people who are 

diagnosed with Autism Spectrum Condition 

(ASC). 

Co-produced by York CAMHS (Child and 

Adolescent Mental Health Services) and CYC 

(City of York Council) Specialist Teaching Team 

for Autism in York, the resource aims to increase 

parent’s understanding of the diagnosis of ASC 

and how the diagnosis impacts on family and 

school life. Topics covered include: 

•       Receiving a diagnosis 

•       Autism at a brain level 

•       Language and communication 

•       Visual supports 

•       Understanding and managing behaviour 

Head over to  

https://lms.recoverycollegeonline.co.uk/  

to explore this fantastic new resource! 

To all our Muslim friends and families.  

 

What lovely Eid 

clothes you have! 



This week at Parish... 

Lower key stage 2 have been making 

magnetic games. 

In Cotswold class the year one children 

have been learning about the Jewish 

festival of Sukkot and have created their 

own Sukkot in our den building area. They 

have used fake grass as real grass and 

leaves on the roof.  

Rev James visited Swaledale class on 

Thursday for their Collective Worship.   

Year one have been observing the 

tadpoles very closely! 



Numbers and TT Rockstars challenge for 

NSPCC number day in Teeswater Class last 

Friday.  Suffolk class exploring  slime,, 

enjoying PE and being outside! 


